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ISSUE 2, 13TH SEPTEMBER 2024

WEBSITE  

Information about your child’s new 
year group is available on the Year 
Group Pages of our website. Here you 
will find details of the books they will 
be enjoying this term, their teaching 
team and further information 
including PE and library days and 
highlights they have to look forward 
to over the next few months.

UNICEF Rights Respecting School

 


As existing parents know, we are a UNICEF Rights Respecting school. Our curriculum and daily life strives to 
embody the Rights of the Child and we teach our pupils to know their own rights and also to be ‘duty 
bearers’ in helping to fulfil the rights of others.


Every week in this newsletter we will have a focus article from the Rights of the Child but if you would like 
to learn more about the full list please visit: https://www.unicef.org.uk/what-we-do/un-convention-child-
rights/


Comments made in our Silver report about our amazing pupils included:


‘Children’s understanding of children’s rights was impressive. It was delightful to hear 
children discussing the importance of rights in such a mature and reflective way.’


‘Children readily talked about rights that were important to them and why. These 
included the right to education, to healthy food and the best interests of the child. 

They placed particular importance on Article 2, non- discrimination‘


 ‘It is clear that children feel empowered by their rights.’


UNICEF Rights Respecting Schools - Silver Award Report

PTA UPDATE   

A PTA update letter is being sent out 
with this newsletter so please take the 
time to give it a read. The next big 
things for your diary are the upcoming 
discos (see right - tickets on sale now!) 
on Thursday 17th October and our 
Christmas Fair on Fr iday 29th 
November. Thank you to Jenny, Gill 
and everyone on the new committee. 

https://www.unicef.org.uk/what-we-do/un-convention-child-rights/
https://www.unicef.org.uk/what-we-do/un-convention-child-rights/
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DATES FOR THE DIARY 

26th Sept (5pm) - Reception Curriculum Evening


3rd Oct (5pm) - Pre School Curriculum Evening 


9th-10th Oct - Parents’ Evenings


11th October - Open Morning for prospective parents 


15th Oct - Academy Committee Meeting 


18th Oct - Last day of term


28th Oct - INSET Day


29th Oct - Start of term 


4th Nov - Y6 Height and Weight Screening 


7th Nov - Flu vaccinations 


18th Nov - UK Parliament Week 


29th Nov - PTA Christmas Fair


20th Dec - End of term 


PLEASE REMEMBER WE ARE AN ALLERGY AWARE 
SCHOOL - UNDER NO CIRCUMSTANCES SHOULD NUTS, 

OR ANY PRODUCT CONTAINING NUTS, BE BROUGHT ON TO 
SCHOOL PREMISES.

SEPTEMBER 2025 RECEPTION 
APPLICATIONS 


We may still be welcoming our new Reception pupils 
into the CHPS family for this year but applications 
are already open for our 2025 cohort!


If you or anyone you know has a child who will be of 
Reception age next academic year they can apply for 
a place with us through the Stockport school 
admissions website which can be accessed here.


For anyone new to the school community, we run 
weekly school tours which take place on a Tuesday at 
9.30 led by a member of the Senior Leadership Team 
and we also have our first Open Morning of the year 
taking place on Friday 11th October. Both of these 
can be booked via our website.

INDIVIDUAL PHOTOS - 
WEDNESDAY / THURSDAY 


Ties extra straight, hair well quaffed 
and cheesiest smiles at the ready next 
week - the children will be having 
i n d i v i d u a l p h o t o s t a k e n o n  
Wednesday/Thursday. We will also be 
arranging for any pupils with siblings 
in school to have family photos - all 
ready to purchase over the next month 
or so in time for Christmas! 

YEAR 6 RESIDENTIAL 

A rather special start to the year for our inaugural Year 6 
cohort as they braved the extremes of Robinwood 
Activity Centre this week! They showed great courage 
and enthusiasm in the activities but more importantly 
were really respectful and supportive of each other with 
one of the team and the centre describing them as the 
best group he’s ever worked with - well done Year 6, 
were very proud of you!!

INSTAGRAM 

The best place to see all the latest updates on your child’s 
learning is on our official year group Instagram accounts. 
These accounts will stay with your child’s class so will 
grow each year and show a chronological journey of their 
time at Cheadle Hulme Primary School. The handles to 
follow are below. We keep our accounts private so to be 
accepted as a follower you need to fill in this form and let 
us know what your account details are! 
chps_preschool, chps_reception, chps_year1, chps_year2, chps_year3, 

chps_year4, chps_year5, chps_year_6

https://www.stockport.gov.uk/topic/nursery-and-school-admissions
https://forms.office.com/e/1uhv3wk8HZ
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